
Tammy Hodgman

From: Linda Morrell

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 11:34 AM

To: Barry A. Tibbetts; Tammy Hodgman

Subject: FW: Robie Builders - Pole Permit for Junco Drive

 

 

From: Jesse Braley <jesse.robiecontracting@gmail.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 11:32 AM 

To: Linda Morrell <lsmorrell@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: Re: Robie Builders - Pole Permit for Junco Drive 

 

Good morning Linda, 

 

Regarding the pole permit on Junco drive, this was installed by our contractor Hector Picard, of private power services. 

We had them install this to speed up the infrastructure installation over Cmp. Hector has filed all the paperwork with 

CMP for them to take over ownership of this pole as soon as it is energized. 

 

Once CMP receives a pole permit, they will schedule an energize date and connect power. As of the energize date CMP 

will take full ownership of this pole. 

 

Where the pole stands now, is the same distance as similar poles in the area of road. Roughly 12 feet off the pavement. 

It is placed according to the approved subdivision infrastructure plan previously approved by the town. The pole itself 

cannot be pushed back any further onto the property, due to a retention pond needed on the site. 

 

Please let me know if I should provide any further information, I can also provide the subdivision plan showing the pole 

placement.  

 

 

Jesse Braley 

Project Manager 

Robie Builders, Inc. 

207-572-7330 

P.O. Box 1508 

Windham, ME 04062 

 


